
Kindness Update April 2024

Each class in school now has their own Kindness Ambassador.  Our Kindness Ambassadors meet 
once every half term to come up with ideas to spread throughout the school to encourage 
kindness.  


We have notice boards in our main corridors promoting the Kindness Ambassador programme.  
One of the ideas they came up with was to make a Kindness box for each classroom where 
children can give compliments to each other. 


They can also post a comment in another class' Kindness box.  These nice comments or 
compliments are then read out every few weeks.  Each of our Kindness Ambassadors wears a 
badge so that the other children know who to speak to about any ideas they have.


We continue with our Kindness certificates in assembly and we have a Kindness Cup which is 
awarded at the end of each term to a child who has shown themselves to be constantly kind and 
considerate to others.  


We have held several charity days since coming back in September; promoting anti-bullying week 
with our odd socks day, we raised funds for Save the Children with our Christmas jumper day and 
we had a week long celebration of Children's Mental Health Week where we completed kindness 
booklets, had outdoor lessons for wellbeing and held assemblies talking about what helps with 
our mental health.


We have just finished fundraising for Comic Relief and had a big fundraiser back in November for 
Children In Need.  These fundraising events have helped our children learn about empathy and 
compassion outside of the classroom setting, doing something for someone else without 
expecting something in return.  These are valuable lessons in Kindness.





